
    Dec 15 News 
Merry Merry Christmas!! 
We have some big news to announce! We are finalizing the details of leasing of the top 
floor of the old Sears store in the Bower Mall for indoor pickleball. It will hold up to five 
pickleball courts. The official details on how active club members can access the mall 
space will be announced in early to mid January/23. The information will include details 
on costs and scheduling. Thanks to all who have been involved to date to make this indoor 
space a possibility.  

 

 
A reminder that your 2022 membership will be expiring as of Dec 31/ 22. 
We are ready to accept renewals and new member registrations using the Pickleball 
Canada National System (PCNS). 
If you've already renewed your RDPC membership for 2023 THANK YOU!! We are on the 
same pace as compared to last year. 
The following link will guide you through the steps involved in the process for renewals 

or new registrations. Click here! 
 
 
 
 

https://files.trackie.com/uploads/redactor/2022-12-15-18-47-26-760136726-4735.pdf

